
Lee Heritage Commission 

November 15, 2018 

Present: Scott Bugbee, Liz McCaffrey, Cord Blomquist, Denis Hambucken and Laura Gund.  

Minutes: the minutes of October 18, 2018 were read. Scott made a motion to accept the minutes as 

written, Liz seconded and the motion was accepted. 

2019 calendars: 37 calendars have been sold to date. There are six 250
th
 mugs remaining. 

Plaques: The AMI graphics building sign was selected at $40 each. A motion was made to pay for two 

more signs and receive permission from the Board of Selectmen to install them on the “Tool Shed with 

Tramp Room” and the Historical Society Museum.  Passed unanimously. Scott will order the signs.  

Seven-to-Save: Pat (who was unable to attend our meeting this evening), Scott and Laura all attended the 

Seven-to-Save program where the Lee Parish House was presented as one of the “7 to Save” in 2019. The 

program was good, Pat presented the information about the Parish House. We enjoyed a tour around the 

Town of Washington. 

Randy Stevens’ Railroad Presentation: Randy gave an update of his railroad book to a good number of 

people at the Historical Society/Lee Library October meeting.  The Heritage Commission will pay for the 

recording of the presentation and copies will be available.  

Parish House Committee:  Denis will invite the folks who responded to his original e-mail  to attend an 

informational meeting about the future of the Parish House.  This would hopefully be the beginning of an 

on-going Parish House Committee. Scott made a motion that the Parish House Committee be made a sub-

committee of the Heritage Commission. Liz seconded and all were in favor. Motion passed. 

TCVC (Town Center Vision Committee): The TCVC will made a presentation at the Board of 

Selectmens’ meeting on December 10
th
. There will be more information available about progress being 

made on the Town Center after that meeting. 

Flag Hill: After a meeting with a team of architects working with Brian Ferguson on his 10 year plan, we 

discussed the long term plans as they affect the Heritage Easement. 

Next meeting: December 20, 2018. 

Minutes submitted by Laura Gund 


